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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
Welcome back to all members of our school community. I hope 
you have enjoyed a restful holiday period. I look forward to 
working with you all this term. 
 
 
Supporting our local foodbanks 

 
At the end of last term, our school community came together, 
supporting those in need. Below are some photographs that exemplify 
our community’s amazing response to our appeal. 
 
On behalf of our charities committee – thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

HT SURGERY 
Monday 31st October 

 

S1 reports 
Friday 4th November 

REMEMBRANCE SERVICE 
Wednesday 9th November 

P7 OPEN EVENING 
Wednesday 9th November   

INSERVICE DAYS 
Thursday 10th & Friday 11th November 

 
 

 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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SQA Appeals 

 

The SQA have now concluded all appeal review activity according to the timeline set out 
earlier this year.  
 
The outcome of appeals will be issued to the school sometime on Monday 31 October 
2022. Due to the volume of appeals this year the school will send all outcomes via email 
to all candidates/parents or carers by Wednesday 2nd Nov. The SQA will begin to post 
Certificates to learners from Friday 11 November 2022.  
 
The Appeals process includes a clerical check of all exam papers and SQA coursework, 
as well as the assessment evidence submitted by the school. Your estimate is not included 
in the review, which is carried out by experienced markers who are subject specialists. 
Results are final and you cannot appeal the result further. 
 
For further information, please contact your young person’s Guidance teacher. 


